
 

Planning and Development Committee 20.01.25 

Item 9. Late Business 

 

9.1. Planning Applications received after the agenda was published: 

 

Application no. Ward Development Consultati
on 

Deadline 

Routine 
protocol 

Comment 

PL/2024/10455 Salisbury 
Harnham 
West ED 

12, Harnham, 
Salisbury, SP2 8NW 

 
Variation of condition 
4 of S/2009/0152 to 
allow agricultural and 
construction vehicles 
and equipment to be 

stored on the site to a 
maximum height of 
5.5 metres. Nothing 
else shall be stored, 

stacked, or deposited 
to a height exceeding 

2.4 metres and 
variation of condition 
5 of S/2009/0152 so 
that no delivery of 
plant or equipment 
shall take place on 
Sundays or public 
holidays or outside 
the hours 07.30 to 

18.00 weekdays and 
08.00 to 13.00 on 

Saturdays. 
 

27.01.25 Routine  

 

Yes: No  

Comment 

PL/2025/00261 Salisbury 
St. 

Edmund's 
ED 

Barrington House, 
Churchfields Road, 
Salisbury, SP2 7NL 

 
Small Holy tree to be 

removed. 
 

11.02.25 Routine  

 

Yes: No  

Comment 

PL/2024/11636 Salisbury 
Harnham 
East ED 

Church House, 99 
Crane Street, 

Salisbury, Wiltshire, 
SP1 2PU 

 

13.02.25 Listed 
building 

No: For  
Comment 

https://development.wiltshire.gov.uk/pr/s/planning-application/a0iQ300000AoQpZ/pl202410455
https://development.wiltshire.gov.uk/pr/s/planning-application/a0iQ300000BrMac/pl202500261
https://development.wiltshire.gov.uk/pr/s/planning-application/a0iQ300000BcR8v/pl202411636


 

Conversion of the 
existing office 

building to provide 
seven additional 

dwellings, plus hard 
and soft landscaping 

works. 
 

PL/2025/00276 Salisbury 
Harnham 
East ED 

Church House, 99 
Crane Street, 

Salisbury, Wiltshire, 
SP1 2PU 

 
Conversion of the 

existing office 
building to provide 
seven additional 

dwellings, plus hard 
and soft landscaping 

works. 
 

13.02.25 Listed 
building 

No: For  
Comment 

 
Please see 
supporting 
document  

PL/2024/04545 Salisbury 
Milford 

ED 

32 Fowlers Road, 
Salisbury, SP1 2QU 

 
Addition of a dormer 

window within the 
roof on the South 
(rear) Face of the 

house. 
 

05.02.25 Minor 
development 

No: For  
Comment 

PL/2025/00159 Salisbury 
Fisherton 

& 
Bemerton 

Village 
ED 

28 Queen Alexandra 
Road, Salisbury, 

SP2 9LN 
 

New front porch, two 
storey rear extension 

and all associated 
works. 

 

12.02.25 Minor 
development 

No: For  
Comment 

PL/2025/00139 Salisbury 
St. 

Edmund's 
ED 

Hale Hall, School 
Lane, Salisbury, 

SP1 3YA 
 

Replacement 
fenestration. 

 

13.02.25 Minor 
development 

No: For  
Comment 

https://development.wiltshire.gov.uk/pr/s/planning-application/a0iQ300000Bt4sg/pl202500276
https://development.wiltshire.gov.uk/pr/s/planning-application/a0iQ3000006EtE5/pl202404545
https://development.wiltshire.gov.uk/pr/s/planning-application/a0iQ300000Bngsb/pl202500159
https://development.wiltshire.gov.uk/pr/s/planning-application/a0iQ300000BnA9a/pl202500139


 

PL/2025/00222 Salisbury 
Fisherton 

& 
Bemerton 

Village 
ED 

332 Devizes Road, 
Salisbury, SP2 7DP 

 
Proposed loft 

conversion & 2 storey 
side extension. 

 

13.02.25 Minor 
development 

No: For  
Comment 

   
 

   

 

 

 

9.2 Highways Improvement Request Form – Friary Lane 

 

To consider the highway improvement request form for Friary Lane 

 

Background Papers:  

 

Highways Improvement Request Form – Friary Lane 

 

Contact Officer: Beth George, Corporate Officer (01722 342860) 

 

 

9.3 Supporting document to PL/2025/00276 - Salisbury & Wilton Swifts (SAWS) 

To consider the Planning application (PL/2025/00276) 

Background Papers:  

Supporting document to PL-2025-00276 - SAWS 

Contact Officer: Beth George, Corporate Officer (01722 342860) 

 

9.4 PL/2023/07368 - Land At Old Sarum Airfield, Old Sarum, Salisbury, SP4 6DZ 

Planning application (PL/2023/07368), Old Sarum & Lower Bourne Valley ED, 

Laverstock & Ford CP 

Outline application with all matters reserved, except means of access to site, for the 

demolition, modification & renovation of existing buildings, structures & site 

development. Provision of approx. 315 residential dwellings, & mixture of 

employment, commercial/leisure, & aviation uses, including a "flying hub" comprising 

control tower, heritage centre, visitor centre, café/restaurant, parachute centre, 

aviation archives & aircraft hangars. Provision of new vehicular access to 

https://development.wiltshire.gov.uk/pr/s/planning-application/a0iQ300000BpdsD/pl202500222
https://salisburycitycouncil.sharepoint.com/sites/Document-CorporateServices/Shared%20Documents/Forms/AllItems.aspx?id=%2Fsites%2FDocument%2DCorporateServices%2FShared%20Documents%2FCommittees%2FCommittee%20Agendas%2C%20Reports%20and%20Minutes%2F2025%2FPlanning%20%26%20Development%2FPlanning%20%26%20Development%2020%2E01%2E25%2FHighways%20improvement%20forms%2FLate%20Business%2FEdited%20forms%5Fpdf%2FHighways%2Dimprovement%2Dform%5FFriary%20Lane%5Fedited%2Epdf&parent=%2Fsites%2FDocument%2DCorporateServices%2FShared%20Documents%2FCommittees%2FCommittee%20Agendas%2C%20Reports%20and%20Minutes%2F2025%2FPlanning%20%26%20Development%2FPlanning%20%26%20Development%2020%2E01%2E25%2FHighways%20improvement%20forms%2FLate%20Business%2FEdited%20forms%5Fpdf
https://development.wiltshire.gov.uk/pr/s/planning-application/a0iQ300000Bt4sg/pl202500276
https://salisburycitycouncil.sharepoint.com/sites/Document-CorporateServices/Shared%20Documents/Committees/Committee%20Agendas,%20Reports%20and%20Minutes/2025/Planning%20&%20Development/Planning%20&%20Development%2020.01.25/Planning%20Ref%20PL-2024-11636%20Church%20House,%2099%20Crane%20Street,%20Salisbury,_Supporting%20docs_Salisbury%20&%20Wilton%20Swifts%20(SAWS).pdf
https://development.wiltshire.gov.uk/pr/s/planning-application/a0i3z00001C2it1AAB/pl202307368


 

surrounding highways network, car parking, & connections to surrounding 

footpath/cycle networks. Green infrastructure provision, including open space, play 

space, foot & cycle paths, & landscape enhancement areas; & sustainable urban 

drainage system & waste water treatment works. Associated vegetation removal, 

ground modification & engineering works. 

Background Papers:  

Supporting document to PL-2023-07368 

Contact Officer: Beth George, Corporate Officer (01722 342860) 

 

 

 

 

https://salisburycitycouncil.sharepoint.com/sites/Document-CorporateServices/Shared%20Documents/Committees/Committee%20Agendas,%20Reports%20and%20Minutes/2025/Planning%20&%20Development/Planning%20&%20Development%2020.01.25/PL-2023-07368_Land%20At%20Old%20Sarum%20Airfield,%20Old%20Sarum,%20Salisbury,%20SP4%206DZ.pdf

